
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, MARCH 16, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 16 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

THIS LETTER CAME FROM LISTENERS IN SHEBOYGAN: 

DEAR WRVM. I WAS GOING TO HAND THIS NOTE TO YOUR AT THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT BUT 

SINCE IT HAS BEEN POSTPONED I WILL MAIL IT. THANK YOU FOR ALL THE INSPIRATIONAL 

MUSIC DURING THE REQUEST PROGRAMS. OFTEN IT IS JUST WHAT I NEED TO HEAR. WE 

WERE LOOKING FORWARD TO THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT. HOPEFULLY IT WILL BE 

RESCHEDULED IN EARLY APRIL. MY HUSBAND AND I ARE ALSO HOPING TO JOIN THE GOSPEL 

MUSIC FESTIVAL TOUR IN MAY. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO. WE LISTEN AT 90.9 OR 100.5 IN 

SHEBOYGAN. MAY GOD BLESS YOU FOR MANY YEARS TO COME. 

YES, THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, APRIL 4. IT 

WILL STILL BE A THE SW HIGH SCHOOL IN GREEN BAY AT 7:00 PM. IF YOU ALREADY 

HAVE TICKETS THOSE ARE STILL GOOD. HANG ON TO THEM AND PLAN TO USE THEM ON 

THE 4TH OF APRIL. IF YOU HAVE TICKETS AND THE NEW DATE DOESN’T WORK FOR YOU, 

SIMPLY RETURN YOUR TICKETS TO US AND WE WILL REFUND YOUR MONEY.  

IF YOU DON’T HAVE TICKETS TO THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT, WHAT ARE YOU WAITING 

FOR? YOU CAN PURCHASE THEM ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING DURING 

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS 920-842-2900. 

I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU FOR SPRING LETTER MONTH. WE’RE SEEING A NUMBER OF 

LISTENERS SIGNING UP FOR OUR EZ-GIVING PLAN THIS MONTH. PERHAPS SOMETHING 

YOU WOULD CONSIDER? CHECK IT OUT AT WRVM.ORG. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


